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STREET LIGHT OUTAGES 
After several contractors have been called to come out to determine a repair 
for street light outages, we are still exploring if repairs are possible as well as 
what other options could be considered. We will keep you up to date when 
more information is available. 
 

VEGETATION DISPOSAL 
Please do not include any plastic, clay or any type of décor items 
with the vegetation pile you leave out for pick-up on Thursdays.  
Large piles of vegetation should be brought to the PSL recycle drop 
off on Cameo off the Crosstown Parkway.  It is very easy to find but 
you will need proof of your PSL residency to be able to enter.  They 
are open 7 days a week and it is for any other recycle items. 
 
TRASH/RECYCLE BIN PICK-UP SCHEDULE ON HOLIDAYS 
The City of Port St Lucie website says the only holidays that affect 
the schedule are July 4th, Thanksgiving and Christmas.  So far, if a 
holiday lands on a Thursday our pick up will occur the following 
day. With Christmas occurring on a Sunday this year it is unclear if 
that will have any affect on the pick-up day. Please visit the city 
website at www.cityofpsl.com for any updates.  Please Note:  If you 
leave something on the ground that is not vegetation it will not be 
picked up, for example, any items leaning up against either bin. 

 

CHRISTMAS IS AROUND THE CORNER 
There is a box inside the clubhouse for Toys for Tots.  If you are able, please 
place an unwrapped package in the box for donation.  The cut-off date is 
December 12, 2022. 
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EXTERIOR HOME INSPECTIONS 
In early February the annual exterior home inspections will begin.  As usual 
the entire home exterior will be inspected including the landscaping that a 
homeowner maintains. If you need power washing or other repairs 
completed it might be wise to schedule any handyman services now in case 
there is a waiting line. 

 
LADIES LUNCHEON  
The next ladies’ luncheon will be on December 19th at City Diner in Stuart         

at 11:30. 
 
******************************************************** 
It is sad to announce the passing of our neighbor Angie Grund last 
month.  The Board of Directors at Tropical East would like to extend 
our sympathy to Angie’s family.  She will be missed.  

 
 
The next monthly meeting will be December 13, 2022 @ 10:00.  

 
HUMOR 
Resolving to surprise her husband, an executive’s wife stopped by his office. 
She found him with his secretary sitting in his lap.  Without hesitating, he 
dictated, “and in conclusion, gentlemen, shortage or no shortage, I cannot 
continue to operate this office with just one chair.” 

 
 
 

 


